
Minutes 02/11/2008

Meeting of The Board of Assessors: February 11, 2008

Present:        Mary Winstanley O’Connor, Esquire, Chairman, Kevin P. Feeley, Esquire, James J. Doherty, MAA,
Robert E. Greeley, MAA, Director Of Assessments

The Board Of Assessors met at 5:30 P.M. The minutes of the previous session were read and accepted as read.  

The Board reviewed and signed Motor Vehicle reports and other various documents and bills.

The Board signed statutory exemptions.

Mr. Greeley presented the Assessors annual report, and the report to be submitted to the town manager.

The Board reviewed the re-inspection program to be completed for the FY 2010 revaluation.

The Board reviewed the January issue of City & Town

Discussed the overvaluations received and instructed Mr. Greeley to prepare recommendations to the Board.

The Board adjourned at 8:00 p.m. and agreed to meet February 25, 2008.
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